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From: Michelle Hasendonckx [mailto:michelle.pajka@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 11:39 AM 
To: Awolowo, Ollie@Energy 

Subject: Puente Power Plant- Thank you from Oxnard 

 

Commissioner Karen Douglas, 

 

Thank you for coming to Oxnard and hearing from all facets of our community the impacts of 

the Puente Power Plant. I have appreciated seeing you at each public meeting, listening 

attentively despite the long, long hours, and taking serious our concerns. I am so appreciative 

that you are proposing to reject the project and especially grateful to have participated in a 

democratic process that I did not always believe would work. Thank you for restoring my faith in 

public agencies and in the power of community (and scientific) voices. 

 

On a personal note: I remember the first time I ever spoke at a public hearing, I was so nervous 

and was practicing my lines all day. I ran into you in the bathroom and you were just so nice, it 

put me at ease and I was grateful for having what felt like a familiar face up on the stage.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Michelle 

Resident of South Oxnard 
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